Dear Co-chairs Dembrow and Power and members of the Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction,

Our names are Bob Sack and Corinna Campbell-Sack, and we live in Lake Oswego, Oregon. We have four lovely
grandchildren who we know will face the real brunt of climate change, and so we write this letter as much on their behalf
as our own. Asyou know, HB 2020 will bring benefits in the very near, as well as the long-term future, by stimulating our
economy and creating decent paying jobs, especially for low-income families. | (Bob) have been working hard with the
Lake Oswego Sustainability Network to carry out local activities to reduce carbon emissions, and build a greener
environment. | have seen how people of all ages and party loyalties are willing to do their part, even if it means some
sacrifice, as they become increasingly convinced of the importance of global warming. My wife (Corinna) is equally
passionate about the environment, and is now on a committee to see what can be done to reduce single-use plastic in out
city. So lets keep Oregon on the leading edge of climate action by passing this bill, and putting people to work for a better
future. Thank you for your public service.



